From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>

Sent: Thursday, 28 July 2022 3:34 PM

To: AED Legal <aedlegal@aed.org.au>; Kyle Scott <Kyle.Scott@ablawyers.com.au>; Mary Walsh
<marywalsh6@bigpond.com>; Leigh Svendsen <leighs@hsu.net.au>; Emma Gruschka
<Emma.Gruschka@sparke.com.au>; Ashley Sherr <Ashley.Sherr@sparke.com.au>; Peter Cummins
<peter.cummins@catholiccare.org>; llly Rogers <illy.rogers@catholiccare.org>; Sunil Kemppi
<skemppi@actu.org.au>; Ben Redford <ben.redford@unitedworkers.org.au>;
Nigel.ward@ablawyers.com.au; Julian Arndt <Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au>; Alana Rafter
<Alana.Rafter@ablawyers.com.au>; Claudia Simmons <Claudia.Simmons@Ablawyers.com.au>;
'Kirrily Boulton' <Kirrily.Boulton@endeavour.com.au>; 'Kerrie Langford'
<Kerrie.Langford@nds.org.au>; Chris Christodoulou <chrisc@greenacres.net.au>

Subject: RE: AM2014/286 - Application for witness summons

OFFICIAL
Dear Parties,

Further to the below email, the Vice President wishes to advise that the timeframe for any party to
file a submission opposing the AED Legal Centre’s application (attached again for ease of reference)
has been extended to 5:00pm (AEST) Tuesday 2 August 2022.

Kind regards,
Caroline

Caroline Beasley
Associate to Vice President Hatcher

L Fair Work Commission

Commission Australia's national workplace relations tribunal

T (02) 9308 1812
E chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au

Level 11, Terrace Tower, 80 William Street, EAST SYDNEY NSW 2011
www.fwc.gov.au

The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional lands of
Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. We acknowledge their continuing connection to country
and pay our respects to their Elders past, present and emerging.

This email was sent from Gadigal Country.
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